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Dear Consultee 

In line with the requirements of the School Organisation Code 2018, we are writing to 

inform you about the publication of a Consultation Report in relation to a 21st Century 

Schools proposal 

We are proposing to: 

➢ Amalgamate Llancaeach Junior School and Llanfabon Infants School to 

create a new Primary School provision on the existing infants school 

site  

 

Full details in relation to the proposal and the report can be found at: 

www.caerphilly.gov.uk/21CenturySchools  

 

Regards 

21st Century Schools Team 
Caerphilly County Borough Council 

caerphilly.gov.uk/21centuryschools 

 

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
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